Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, May 12, 2017 7:43 AM

To: 'info@envirosoiltech.com’

Cc: ed hemmat; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: RE: RO#3148; 1501 Martin Luther King Jr. Way, Oakland

Dear Mr. Hamedi,

Thank you for this follow up email to your voice mail message. As indicated in our recent phone conversation, my
supervisor Paresh Khatri and | met to discuss the subject case. Based on our case review, Alameda County Department
of Environmental Health (ACDEH) staff will be preparing a letter for additional work at the site. The case is in the queue
for letter preparation.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: info@envirosoiltech.com [mailto:info@envirosoiltech.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2017 10:49 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: ed hemmat <edhemmat@gmail.com>

Subject: RE: RO#3148; 1501 Martin Luther King Jr. Way, Oakland

Good Morning Mr. Nowell,

Approximately 2 weeks ago, up today, we have not seen your letter of recommendation. Please
let us know when we could expect the letter.

Sincerely,

ESTC

Frank Hamedi

Tel: 408-297-1500

Email: info@envirosoiltech.com




